
Mill Brook Watershed Management Planning Committee 

Minutes of 1/29/18 meeting, approved 2/7/18 

 

Present:  Kristen Fauteux, Rez Williams, Chuck Hodgkinson, Selena Roman, Tim 

Boland, Cindy Mitchell, Prudy Burt 

 

Also present:   Bill Wilcox 

 

Draft minutes of 1/18/18 and 1/22/18 meetings were both approved.   Prudy will send to 

town clerk for posting. 

 

The committee reviewed draft #11 of the report;  Chuck circulated hard copies of the 

report in advance of this meeting. 

 

The report is at the stage that comments and corrections are mostly of a typographical 

nature, though several sections were revised so that the report reads more clearly.   

Short summaries of specific conductivity measurements at all stations, and of 

phosphorus levels recorded at Site 1 (near the headwater) will be included.  Bill Wilcox 

offered to draft these short summaries for review at our next meeting. 

 

As suggested by Rez, members agreed that the image of the town seal will not be 

included on the cover of, nor within, this final report. 

 

Kristen will work on a new graphic that will more clearly illustrate withdrawals and 

diversions.  Prudy has been in contact with Chris Seidel at MVC for a more clear map 

showing the Mill Brook watershed within the larger Tisbury Great Pond watershed- 

Chris indicated that she would be in touch on Thursday. 

 

The review continued until the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m., getting as far as 

pages 35-36. 



 

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, February 7, 5:30 p.m. at Polly Hill Arboretum- 

Tim will see to the posting. 

 

Submitted by Prudy Burt 

  


